
HVNS MEETING – 3/14/12 

 Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Chuck Sharpe. 

 Auction - detailed information on number of items and proceeds for the club were not available 

at the time these notes were published. 

 Secretary/Treasurer – All dues have been paid for this year. 

 Shirts – Ken reported that all shirts ordered have been delivered.  A second order for shirts will 

be going in (at member expense).  Please see Ken directly if interested. 

 Library – Guenter reported that we have received the OK to set up a National Coin Week display 

from Highland.  Volunteers will be needed 4/13/12 to help setup.  The Hartland library will 

happen on Monday 4/16/12.  Al reported that he will take care of the Milford library.  “Cowries 

to Credit Cards” is the theme this year. 

 Attendance awards presented by Heidi.  Mark won a 1959 proof quarter while James Natzke 

won a 1989-S Congressional commemorative half dollar. 

 Chuck thanked the members that worked the HVNS coin show on 3/31.  A steady flow of people 

was mentioned along with five items in door prizes purchased from John Mason at good prices. 

 We have a map of where those attending came from and it provided some names to work on for 

membership in HVNS. 

 Chuck reported that were probably close to one thousand dollars in bourse fees for this show 

but a final accounting would come from Mike Bovio. 

 Al introduced A. Ronald Sirna, Jr. as our speaker, who gave a presentation on the topic of 

Condor Tokens that was well received by the membership 

 Next month’s speaker will be Ernie Nagy on the topic of Hard Times tokens. 

 Dave Stiebe invited the membership to support his efforts as a new coin show promoter by 

attending a show in Rochester Hills from 9 am – 3pm Saturday 4/14. 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:37 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

David M. Engel 
Secretary/Treasurer 
April 15, 2012 


